HND Publicity Requirements
Each program funded by Humanities North Dakota is required to acknowledge the our support.  To facilitate this requirement, the statement “Funded in part by Humanities North Dakota, a nonprofit, independent state partner of the National Endowment for the Humanities” should be used in all printed promotional material, and in an announcement at each program funded by the council.  In addition, the following disclaimer is also required: “Any views, findings, conclusions, or recommendations expressed in the (publication) (program) (exhibition) (website) do not necessarily reflect those of Humanities North Dakota or the National Endowment for the Humanities.”
The HND logo may be downloaded from our website (www.humanitiesnd.org) for promotional use for programs receiving council funding.
The HND board members should be included in any publicity mailings.  Enclosed you will find a set of labels with the names and addresses of the HND board for your use.

I wish you the best of luck with your humanities program.

Please direct all publicity questions to:
Brenna Gerhardt, Executive Director
Humanities North Dakota
P.O. Box 2191
Bismarck, ND 58502-2191
director@ndhumanities.org
1.800.338.6543

